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Principal’s Message 
Happy Fall, October has quickly arrived.  

It gives us pleasure to share that Alliance students have 
settled in nicely this past month. At the end of September 
Alliance had to reorganize classrooms due to a decline in 
student enrollment. We are proud to report that the 
transition was smooth as the students exhibited resilience, 
adapting well to this change. We say goodbye to a few of 
our staff members and welcome others to our Alliance team. 
Students continue to build positive relationships with staff 
and students fostering a sense of belonging. 

Meet the Staff Night September 28th  was well received by 
families and staff. We are always happy to bring our families 



  
 

 

Safe Arrival Program 
Call 705-475-2326 

The first order of business in the day is to ensure that we 
know the whereabouts of each of our students.  Parents are 



  
 

 

suspended for a number of days depending on the 
severity of the infraction.   

• Serious Incident: Parents are contacted.  The 



  
 

 

Emergency Drills 


